
 

 

IFB Amendment 

To: Vendors Responding to Invitation for Bids (IFB) Number 4601 for the Mississippi 
Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ). 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: January 17, 2024 

Subject:  Amendment to Specifications 

Contact Name: Lori Ryan 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8284 

Contact E-mail Address: Lori.Ryan@its.ms.gov 

IFB Number 4601 is hereby amended as follows:  

1. Page 6, Item 28.3 is modified as follows: 
All questions will be compiled and answered, and a written document containing all 
questions submitted and corresponding answers will be posted on the ITS web site by 
close of business on Friday, January 12, 2024 Friday, January 19, 2024.  

 
Vendor Bids are due January 26, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Lori Ryan at 601-432-8284 or via email at Lori.Ryan@its.ms.gov. 
 
 
cc:  ITS Project File Number 48004 
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